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Board Report November 27, 2016 
 

 

1. What’s new at CIHS? 
 

i. From PBIS: The grade levels with the least number of Behavior Reports (B.R.) 

for this past month were:  11th grade (8 B.R.)—(2nd month in a row), 9th grade (10 

B.R.)—(2nd month won!) and the 7th grade (26 B.R.)—(2nd month too)*. The 

students in grades 9 and 11 will receive a special treat this month. *The 7th grade 

will not because they didn’t meet the 10 or under requirement. All three grades 

will have the Ranger Way “You’re A Class Act” banner being hung in their 

locker bay. The “treat or reward” gets bigger the more times a class wins the 

monthly contest each semester. In Grades 7-12, there were 95 B.R. for the month. 

This is more than the 74 Behavior Reports last school year for the month of 

October. Year-to-date totals are: 145 for 2017-18 and 111 for 2016-17. Our goal 

is to have 80% (or higher) of the students in grades 7-12 with zero or one 

Behavior Report. At the end of the month, we had 93.5% of the students in that 

category compared to 95% last year. 

 

ii. During “Arena Style” conferences on November 2nd, Nickie Doyle, 7-12 

Counselor, arranged to have a variety of booths set up in the Commons to provide 

information on many different topic areas.  We hoped parents would not only join 

us for conferences with their student’s teachers, but that they would also take time 

to explore and to ask questions of the representatives at booths in which they had 

an interest.  Representatives from the following entities were on hand to meet with 

parents: 

 

 PSEO/CIS College Credits from CLC and MN Transfer Curriculum/AA Degree 

 Bridges Career Academies and the Career Depot 

 Rural MN CEP Services and NCRC/Work Keys 

 Technology: Chrome Books/Schoology 

 JMC Parent Access 

 Financial Aid 

 Kinship 

 Family Collaborative Services 

 Activities Director 

 Cuyuna Range Youth Center 

 Northern Pines / Power Skills Program 

 C-I Community Education 

 School Counselor 
 
 

   

Please see the following two pages where I have provided you with summary data from the Parent-

Teacher Conferences held at the High School on Thursday, November 2, and November 9. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jim Christenson 


